
Cape St. Claire Board Meeting 
August 25, 2019 

 
Present: 
Dave Sabat,  
Joe Keckler,  
Alison Moore,  
Leslie Doughtery,  
Cheryl Gorman,  
Bill Szczytko,  
Jim Harvey,  
Jeff Haines, and  
Candice Decker. 
 
Minutes: 
Following the annual membership meeting, the new Board met at the pool.The meeting 
was called to order at 6:00 PM by Dave Sabat.  
 
The following executive board members and committee chairs were voted: 
 
President - Dave Sabat 
Vice President - Joe Keckler 
Secretary - Gwen Gibson 
Treasurer - Alison Moore 
Aquatics - Leslie Doughtery and Cheryl Gorman 
Building and Grounds - Jim Harvey 
Technology - Bill S. 
Social - Candice Decker 
Membership - Katie Hicks 
Communications - Jeff Haines 
 
Bill S. collected new Board member phone numbers and email addresses for Board 
communications. 
 
The next Board meeting will be Thursday, September 12, 2019. 
 
September 14, starting at 8:00 AM, will be a fall clean-up day at the pool. 
 
Any Board members available Labor Day Night were asked to help clear the pool deck 
of tables and chairs for the winter. 
 
A motion to end the meeting was proposed by Jim Harvey, seconded by Leslie 
Doughtery.  Meeting ended at 6:30 PM. 
 


